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From: Mike Ivey
To: Evers, Tag; McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Opposed to Option 4 on Cedar St
Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 7:47:11 PM

I’m an avid bicyclist in District 13 who often rides to the existing Pick N Save but the Option
4 for the new Cedar St looks like an a disaster. 

It’s going to send drivers scurrying through the neighborhood looking to find a way north on
Park St or south on Beld

Did anyone consult with the business owners or those who might frequent the new
development?

Don’t let a few loud voices mess this up with trying to turn Park St into something it isn’t. It’s
an automobile corridor not a bike way. 
-- 
Mike Ivey 608-334-9455
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